
 Moundsville 
 West Virginia 
 September 19, 2016 
 

The Marshall County Board of Education met in workshop session Monday, 
September 19, 2016, 7:00 p.m., at the Offices of the Board of Education, all members 
having been notified of business to be considered. 
 
  Present were:  President Beth A. Phillips, Vice President Thomas E. Gilbert, Jr., 
Members Lori E. Kestner, John Miller, Dr. Duane Miller; Secretary Michael Hince, 
Members of the County Administrative Staff.   
  
 Mr. Murphy, Assistant Superintendent/Personnel Director, reviewed the process 
that Marshall County Schools has followed for hiring service personnel, professional 
teachers and professional administrative positions.  He explained who interviewed, what 
the criteria was for hiring and the procedures we followed as a school system.  
 
 Rick Boothby, Bowles Rice, discussed hiring laws and reiterated the same 
process Mr. Murphy had explained.  He also included different scenarios which could be 
problematic and how to avoid them.  Allotted time was available to Board Members for 
questions and answers. 
 
  Motion by Mr. Miller, and seconded by Mrs. Kestner, that the meeting be 
adjourned.  Motion carried. 
 

    President Phillips adjourned the workshop at 9:30 p.m. 
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